

DAILY BULLETIN - Monday 28th October 2024

Duty Head - C Hembury

TO ALL STAFF: THIS IS NOT A CAT WEEK

TO ALL STAFF & PUPILS:

REGISTER TEACHERS - PLEASE INFORM YOUR GROUP

S1-6 Access to the Atrium: During the first 15 minutes of break and lunch, you will not be able to access the atrium via the doorway opposite the boys' toilets. This is to ease congestion and crushing around the queue. You can access the atrium via any other staircase. There will be signs and prefects stationed at this point, to remind you. Please also remember there should be no running in corridors and in stairwells. The school is extremely busy, and this is unsafe.

Mrs Fraser

S1-6 Extension during social times: Please remember that the extension, including the stair well, is not to be used during social times.

Mrs Fraser

S1-6 Eco Committee:

The eco committee is a pupil-run group helping the school become more climate- and nature-friendly. There are subgroups involved in rewilding the school grounds, putting together climate action week, working with lead janitors on the bin system, and even meeting with politicians. There's room for anyone who wants to make a difference, lead a group, or cares about the planet we live on! Monday lunchtimes every week, 3.07.

Mr Bird

S1-6 World Languages Club: Bring your lunch to room 1.04 every Monday lunchtime if you would like to join World Languages club, organised by Miss Gray and Miss Menard. Learn any language you like using language apps and games or come to teach your own language(s) to others!

Miss Gray & Miss Menard

S1-2 Minecraft Club: Come along and create your spookiest build in our gruesome Halloween mini challenge. Prizes for the most spooktacular creations! We will also launch the next Edinburgh Build League Challenge. Monday lunchtime – x1.18

Mr Lynch

Science Club: As Halloween approaches, we will be making worms in science club. Don't worry they are not real ones! Monday, Room 3:13, lunch time (bring your lunch along).

Dr MacMillan, Miss Nisbet & Miss McLeod